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approach we are taking is, we believe, far more likely to generate influence because of the
targeted distribution being made. The rapidly changing circumstances in the former Soviet Union
is the focus of our first Forum, which has been mailed to over 800 individuals (including more
than 100 economists and policy analysts in Russia). I am happy to include this material for your
review and comment. With your concurrence, we will add you to the list of recipients so that
you are kept informed of our progress.

The enormity of the challenge we face in working for constructive and peaceful changes in our
socio-political arrangements and institutions has not abated over the decades. There are few
enough of us who have come to understand the consequence of practices that sanction the
monopolization of locations and natural resources. I have taken this opportunity to apprise you
of the School’s initiatives with the hope that a new and production relationship might develop
between us.

Sincerely,

Edward J. Dodson
President
Board of Trustees
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